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After submitting your insurance enrollments through the ePS (eProvider Solutions) enrollment module, ePS will

forward them to the payer. If the status of your request changes, such as to deny, provider action required, etc, the

DrChrono system will email you and place a red bubble with the number of notices on the billing menu.

The alert will disappear when the email in your message center is read.

 




